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As a community-owned, not-for-profit organization, DCH Health System is committed to
providing quality health services to all residents of Tuscaloosa and West Alabama in a financially
responsible manner. DCH does not refuse care for financial reasons to any patient requiring a
medically necessary procedure.

We recognize that uninsured persons have special needs as they seek health-care services. In
order to better meet the needs of the uninsured, we offer a wide range of services to help
uninsured patients receive care. We also have processes in place to access the financial status o
uninsured patients in order to help them possibly secure coverage or take advantage of special
programs within the DCH Health System. We also want to ensure that our patients know what, if
any, financial obligations they will have and those payment options available to them.

You may be eligible for financial assistance under the terms and conditions the hospital offers to
qualified patients. If you would like to apply, you will need to complete the attached application,
sign and date, returning it to the following address:

DCH HEALTH SYSTEM
FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

809 UNIVERSITY BLVD. EAST
TUSCALOOSA, AL 35405

Feel free to call our Business Office at (205) 750-5004 or (205) 750-5790



)
t)
)
$)
# 111111111 $ )
! $ 34)
! " " #1%
% & $
# % ! $ $ ()
% * #
$! '
+ , 0 * * # $
$ # $ $ % + '

% )




